
 

 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA 

Date: December 14, 2023 

Important Notice Regarding Admission to Class XI 

Dear Parents of Class X Students (2023-24 Batch), 
 
As you are aware that CBSE Board exams for Class X will commence from February 21, 2024 and as Class 
X is a terminal stage in the school, admission to Class XI adheres strictly to the norms set by the school 
authorities. 

The school is providing the admission form (For Class XI) to the existing students of class X at St. 
Xavier’s School, Nevta. The submission of this form will ensure your declaration that your ward will 
continue in the school in Class XI. 

Kindly note the following points: 

1. There will be NO ADMISSION FEES charged for admission to Class XI to the existing 
students of Class X – 2023-24 of St. Xavier’s School, Nevta. 

2. Students who wish to continue their studies at St. Xavier’s School, Nevta must mandatorily fill 
the admission form for class XI and submit it latest by Friday, January 05, 2024. 

3. Students who do not wish to continue their studies in our school for academic session 2024-25, 
must submit the Application for Transfer Certificate (TC) latest by Friday, January 05, 2024. 

4. Students who initially submit the admission form but later apply for a Transfer Certificate (TC) 
should note that 1st Quarter fees for the academic session 2024-25 will be applicable. This measure 
aims to streamline administrative processes and facilitate the vacant seats for class XI admissions. 

 
5. Non-submission of either the admission form or the Application for Transfer Certificate 

(TC) will result in the termination of the student's admission. It is important for students to 
comply with the submission requirements to avoid any issues in their academic journey at St. 
Xavier’s School, Nevta. 

 
Orientation Session for Students and Parents of Class X 

Keeping in mind the importance of Stream Selection in Class XI, a special orientation for all the 
Students of Class X will be conducted on the following dates: 

 Friday, December 18, 2023 - Session related to Science Stream 
 Monday, December 20, 2023 - Session related to Commerce and Humanities Stream 

The Orientation session cum PTM for Parents will be conducted on Friday, December 22, 2023. 
Considering the importance of the orientation and the feedback of the 1st Pre-Board, it is requested 
that the parents should make themselves available between 08:00 am 02:00 pm on December 22, 
2023. 

We request your kind attention to this matter to ensure smooth admission of your child in Class XI. 
Should you have any queries or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Principal, 
St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 

Enclosed: Class XI Admission form 



 

 


